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Oslo, 31 January 2022

Dear Mr Kovacevski
ear Mr Kovacevs |/ ,{(a/ (/l&%

| would like to extend my sincere congratulations on your appointment as Prime
Minister of the Republic of North Macedonia.

Our two countries enjoy excellent bilateral relations, and our ties have been further
reinforced by the fact that since March 2020 we have also been allies in NATO.

Norway is a longstanding friend of North Macedonia and remains committed to
supporting North Macedonia in its Euro-Atlantic integration and reform processes.

| am confident that we will succeed in maintaining the strong ties between our two
countries and look forward to working with you.

| wish you every success in your new position.

Yours sincerely

foam -

Jonas Gahr Staere

H E Mr Dimitar Kovacevski
Prime Minister of the Republic of North Macedonia
Skopje



